 I’m very appreciative of the opportunity to receive the 11th Armored Calvary Veterans of Vietnam and Cambodia scholarship. This scholarship will allow me to continue my education beyond my bachelor’s degree by making my final semester in school less financially stressful. After my bachelor’s degree is finished, I hope to move forward and achieve my master’s degree. This is truly an unforgettable gift. I want to give thanks to my grandfather who served our country bravely and to the 11th ACVVC who helped me and countless other veterans’ families.

Shayla Bilodeau, granddaughter of Paul Gissible, G trp, KIA dedication to Allan Marcus Fredrickson, A trp, 5/19/1968
 
